CROSS Billy

From: CROSS Billy

Sent: 10 February 2006 09:05

To: 'Raymond-Fulton - Consultant'

Subject: 4.UNCLASSIFIED-AIl Networks: RE: Interview

Dear Dr Fulton

Thank you for your quick reply. I have provisionally put 2pm on Tuesday 14 February
into my diary for our meeting and will confirm that by 2pm today.

I have also provisionally arranged to see Dr Nesbitt on the morning of the same day.

Billy Cross

————— Original Message-—---—-

From: Raymond Fulton - Consultant [mailto:RE‘ulton_]
Sent: 10 February 2006 09:00

To: CROSS Billy

Cc: Theresa Brown - Risk Management

Svhject: RE: Interview

Dear Mr Cross

Tuesday 14 Feb in the afternoon would suit me. Say 2pm. I am sure Therese can arrange
a room on the Altnagelvin site or we can use my office in Anderson House which is just
beside Therese and Dr Nesbitt. Please confirm as soon as you know your your programme.

Raymond Fulton

~~~~~ Original Mesgage——---

From: Billy. CIOSS_
[mailto:Billy. Cros_]

Sent: 09 February 2006 17:03
To: Raymond Fulton - Consultant
Subject: Interview

Dear Dr Fulton,

I have been in contact yesterday and today with Therese Brown and Dr Nesbitt in
y ation to confirming dates and times for interviews in relation to the events
‘__rounding the death of Raychel Ferguson. Dr Nesbitt suggested Tuesday 14 February
as a date suitable for him. Can I ask if any time on that date is suitable for us to
meet separately with you? We could meet at Altnagelvin or at any other place of your

choosing.,

The only caveat I would make is to say there is a slight chance that I may be out of
the country on that date, and will know by lunch tomorrow (Friday 10/2), so a final
confirmation will not be possible until then.

If you can confirm a time and we are to meet I will email outlining the main areas
which I wish to cover, though our interview would not be restricted to those if you

wished to raise others.
Thanking you,

Billy Cross
DSgt.

Any views expressed by the sender of this message are not necessarily
those of the Police Service of Northern Ireland, This e-mail and any
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files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the

individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received
this e-mail in error please notify the sender immediately by using the
reply facility in your e-mail software. All e-mails are swept for the

presence of viruses,

Altnagelvin Hospital HSS Trust may monitor the content of emails sent and received via
its network for the purposes of ensuring compliance with its policies and procedures.

Unless legally exempt, the content of this email and any attachments or replies may be
subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Where personal
identifiable information is being transmitted , both the sender and recipient must
adhere to the requirements of the Data Protection Act.

Any views or opinions expressed in this emall are solely those of the author and do
not necessarily represent those of Altnagelvin Hospitals Health and Social Services

Trust.

If you are not the intended recipient of this email (and any attachments), please
inform the sender by return email and destroy all copies.
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